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December 12, 2022

VIA E-MAIL (victoria.mccauley@fcc.gov)
Victoria McCauley

Federal Communications Commission

45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re: 1800B3-VM

KQMG(AM), Independence, Iowa
(Facility ID No. 42077)

KQMG-FM, Independence, Iowa
(Facility ID No. 42080)

Dear Ms. McCauley:

I am writing this on behalf of KM Radio of Independence, LLC (“KM?”), with respect to
the above-referenced October 27, 2022 Letter of Inquiry. KM’s response is due today.
Unfortunately, due to a number of factors, including the intervening Thanksgiving holiday, it is
respectfully requested that the licensee be afforded an extension of time to submit the requested
documents until December 20, 2022. Additional reasons for the additional time are predicated on

the advanced age of the principals of KM and the attendant issues relative to that issue.

Sincerely yours,

Aaron P. Shainis
Counsel for KM Radio of Independence, LLC
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